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Article 28: Children have a right to a primary education. 

 

17
th

 April 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

Celebrating the King's Coronation at Ad Astra Infant School 

The King’s Coronation will be a hugely historic event, which we are keen to celebrate and 

help make an even more memorable occasion for all the children. To prepare the children 

for the day, we will be celebrating the coronation, in school, on Friday 5
th

 May. To make the 

day special, we would like everyone to dress up as a King or Queen. This could include a 

costume, smart clothes or even a crown. 

The children will take part in their usual timetable in the morning and then, in the 

afternoon, they will have a special assembly, where they will learn about the historic 

event, followed by the chance to create a piece of art to celebrate the occasion. We will 

also be giving each pupil a memorabilia gift for them to take home and keep to 

remember the occasion.  

We look forward to all the fun and memories this historic day entails and look forward 

to seeing the children dressed in their finery!   

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mrs C Tantrum 

Headteacher 
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